
  

 

  
 

United Arab Emirates (UAE): Friday Trading – Informative Notice 

10 December 2021 

FTSE Russell notes the announcement by the three stock exchanges in the United Arab Emirates (UAE) to 
introduce Friday trading between 10am-3pm local time, effective from Monday 03 January 2022, and to 

cease Sunday trading. 
 

FTSE Russell will provide an update in due course on when FTSE Russell indices will commence 
incorporating UAE Friday trading prices. 
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